
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

January 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you are aware, all children in Reception, Year One and Year Two are now entitled to a free 

school meal every day 

 

It is still very important that we know of any children who would be eligible. 

 

To be eligible, parents must be in receipt of: 

 

 Income Support 

 Income Based Job Seekers Allowance 

 Child Tax Credit with an annual taxable income of less than £16,190.00 (only 

applicable if you do not receive Working Tax Credit). (April 2017-April 2018). 

 

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 who are eligible and registered to receive free school 

meals will all be allocated £100 credit (once a year) with Busy Bears.   This can be used for 

payment to attend breakfast, after school or holiday club.  They are also entitled to free school 

trips. 

 

PLEASE ASK AT THE SCHOOL OFFICE IF YOU ARE UNSURE IF YOUR CHILD IS 

ENTITILED TO RECEIVE THEIR £100 CREDIT AT BUSY BEARS AND FREE SCHOOL 

TRIPS. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 
 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

